
Medication Pick Up

If you currently have
medication for your child in
the office, please remember
that all medication needs to
be picked up by June 6th..
Medication cannot be sent

home with a minor.

If you have children who are attending
Summer School, their medication can be

picked up on the last day of Summer School.  
The last day of Summer School is Friday, 

June 28th.  Any medication that is left here
after June 28th will be discarded.

Thank you!
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